
June 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert J. Zani 

No. 328938 

Michael Unit, 8C-41 

RT. 1, Box 4500 

Tennessee Colony, TX 75886 

 

Dear Mr. Zani: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated June 2, 1996. 

 

The Coalition on Political Assassinations (COPA) is not affiliated with the Assassination Records 

Review Board.  The Review Board has not scheduled any future hearings in Washington, D.C. 

 

Please send any relevant information you have on records related to the assassination of President 

Kennedy.  Our staff carefully reviews all information and leads that come into our office. 

 

It is not the Board’s responsibility under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the 

assassination and its aftermath.  However, it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining 

assassination records and secure them at the National Archives so that the public has full access to 

them. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications   


